
 

 

 

 Hello Ural Owners!! 

 

We would like to invite you to our Ural Owners Ride for 2016.  It will be held in Mount Pleasant, 

Michigan on Saturday, September 10
th

 rain or shine.  This will be the largest Ural gathering in 

the state of Michigan.  Ural owners in Michigan will be receiving a written invitation in the mail.  

I am sure we will miss somebody but everyone is welcome.  Bring your friends and ride 

anything you have with 2 or 3 wheels.  If you can’t ride a bike come anyway and have a good 

time.  Visit our web site for complete details. 

 

We will be eating at 12:00 noon so come early.  Food will be at your expense. 

 

Door prizes will be handed out and I hope we have a good turnout.     

 

So we will see you soon, Sept. 10
th

 in Mt. Pleasant at 

 

Ponderosa Buffet 

1301 E. Pickard 

Mount Pleasant, MI. 48858 

989-773-4427 

 

Ride safe and everybody have a fun day. 

 

Terry Crawford 

Crawford Sales Co. 

248-437-8107  

 


